Dear Lotus Light Charity Society Shelarship Donors,

I am incredibly honoured to be selected as a scholarship recipient. I am deeply grateful for your generous donations which make this Scholarship program possible. Your kind donation has given me some peace of mind around the financial burden of post-secondary education. This will allow me to spend more time studying and not having to work as much, I am excited to attend UBC this fall. Thank you again for your support I appreciate it so much.

- Alexis Shepherd

